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TOWN HALL MEETING OCT 3RD, 7:00 p.m. 
WE NEED YOU, PLEASE ATTEND 

We have made some really good progress, let’s not stop now. 
We MUST make our voices heard. 

 
See Paul Spina’s article below 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PuzzleMania has come to Foxwood 
 

If you are in the Clubhouse or at home with nothing to do, 
stop in the clubhouse library 

Add a piece or two. 
Once the puzzle is done, don’t worry because we have plenty more to 

come. 
Ellen & Paul Spina #112 

Adopt a Family for 2013 
 

     As in the past, Foxwood Village residents will be adopting 4 families from local churches & organizations.  
The tree will be up in the clubhouse with the tags for the families’ gifts by the November 26th HOA meeting 
and the Holiday Social on December 1st. 
     There will also be boxes for food for the families.  Any questions regarding the gifts or food can be directed 
to Eileen Pastern at 208-3273.                             

         Thank you in advance 
        for your kindness and generosity. 

Rather than use the calling post for information on what is going on in & about our 
Community, it would be so much quicker and less costly to use the Foxwood HOA website 
emails.  Please email your email address to Marylee Feldman at stenreader@aol.com.  The 
calling post would still be used to notify residents of deaths in the Community. 

United We Stand 
 

Author Edmund Burke said, bad things happen when good people do nothing.  The opposite can also be true. .. Despite 
the outlook of a few skeptics who thought we at Foxwood were doing a noble thing in fighting the zoning board; they 
assured us we wouldn't succeed. Well I am pleased to say that as a United community, we worked hard gathering 
signatures, gave up many Thursday evenings attending hearings, but it was all worth it. The town did not grant variances 
for the canopy or light poles. Due to our perseverance, we held an unprecedented meeting of all the candidates and the 
town supervisor at our clubhouse to air our displeasure with the shops at Riverhead and hear from them what they are 
going to do for us. They sought us out.  No matter the outcome, as a United community, we were able to have our voices 
heard and achieve things once thought impossible. There is more to be done and we fight on. United we stand as one 
community bound by our desire to watch over each other and our neighbors. That is what makes Foxwood so great. 
Never forget,  "Good things do happen when good people do something!!" 

Paul Spina #112 
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